
 

Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 1 July 2003 

5. MEADOWCROFT LANE - PROPOSED NEW RIGHT-OF-WAY NAME 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Environmental Services  Manager Bob Pritchard, DDI 3711 644 

Corporate Plan Output:  Subdivisions 

 
 The purpose of this report is to obtain the approval of the Board of a name for an existing right-of-way.  
 Road and Right-of-Way name approvals are delegated to the Community Boards.  
 
 It is important that approved names will not duplicate or be similar to existing names. 
 
 S Dench & Others  37- 37E Crofton Road  Waimairi Ward 
  
 A subdivision in Crofton Road completed last year, created five new allotments, served by a formed 

and sealed right-of-way.  A further property also has use of the right-of-way for access.  The properties 
are presently numbered 37, 37A, 37B, 37C, 37D and 37E Crofton Road.  The residents have written to 
the Council expressing their wish to have the right-of-way named.  They have submitted the name 
MEADOWCROFT LANE for the right-of-way.  This name will not be confused with any existing names 
in use in Christchurch.  The location is detailed on the attached plan. 

  
 Recommendation: That the name Meadowcroft Lane be approved for this right-of-way.  
  
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted. 


